
LARC General Meeting Minutes 

July 2018 

The LARC General Meeting for July 2018 was held on Wednesday, July 18 at 7PM in the Clover 

Building on the Boulder County Fairgrounds.  Following is a summary of the meeting. 

President Starr Aldrich (N0AES) opened the meeting at 7:00 PM with introductions by those in 

attendance.   

Doug (KE0SI) talked about the next events needing LARC members support.  The Boulder 

County Fair Parade is on Saturday, Aug 4 and will need up to 11 members on radios for support 

to the parade.  The next Saturday, Aug 11, is Radio in the Park and several members with radios 

will be in the Park demonstrating Ham Radio and all the things we do.  A good turnout by 

members would be appreciated. 

Ron (K2RAS) and Mark (N7CTM) gave an update on the repeaters.  Ron and Mark are working 

with the City of Longmont to move one of the repeaters to the siren pole at 9th and Pace in 

Longmont.  Ron and Mark did a noise survey at the site, there is no noise present which would 

be very good for the VHF repeater.  The current repeater location on the Justice Center has a 

lot of noise in the VHF band so moving that repeater to the new site would improve 

performance significantly. 

Ron then gave the evening presentation which was on the SharkRF OpenSpot digital radio IP 

gateway hotspot.  This is a very capable device enabling the user to connect to DMR, DSTAR 

and Fusion radio systems through the Internet using your HT DStar/DMR/Fusion radio.  There 

was a lot of interest in the capabilities of the system. 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 pm. 

Respectively submitted, 

Pat Engstrom, Secretary 





 


